Alexander San'!enis

From: Alexander Sanjenis

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 2:34 PM

To: APPLAUDING7@YAHOO.COM

Subject: Daytona Beach Broadcasting Association

Ms. Johnson,

I attempted to reach you by telephone but your number does not accept incoming calls. We are reinstating your
construction permit (BNPL-20131115ACE) today. Your reliance on Section 73.1620(5) is incorrect. Per Section 73.3598, a
covering license application was in fact due on March 6, 2017, and your filing of a PTA notice did not extend the filing
period for a covering license application. However, our decision in WKLC, Inc., allows us to accept a covering license
application in limited cases after the expiration of a permit. WKLC, Inc., Memorandum Opinion and Order, 28 FCC Red
2061, 2064, para. 9 (MB 2013). We are exercising our discretion to allow you to file the covering license application for
the station on or by April 21, 2017. If a covering license application is not filed on or by that day, the permit will be
deemed expired. No further extensions will be given.
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